April 6, 2020

Re: Artemio Garcia, PhD., LPC

Dear Sir or Madam,

Please know if you have any questions or concerns about this letter of recommendations, feel free to call me at 972-935-3691. I am happy to speak with you.

Please know I have had the privilege of working with Artemio Garcia, Ph.D., LPC for 2 years. In the course of those 2 years, I supervised him in his role as a clinical trainer. Art's expertise in presenting material and supporting trauma informed care systems and services is bar none. He is exemplary in developing a rapport with his audience and powerful in communicating the mission and vision of hope of trauma informed care. His heart and life experiences give him additional credibility in a difficult topic area.

I would like to add that his ability to work as a team player is exceptional. He added in the preparation and production of several mental health toolkits that serve many vulnerable populations today. In addition, Art's ability to take on a conference setting and serve as a key note speaker aided our programs and services in expanded the mission and vision of care for the vulnerable.

Art is able to meet an audience where they are. He is easily received by all child welfare stakeholders and his easygoing demeanor makes him very approachable. In addition, his manner of speaking engages people to listen. He is confident and competent.

It was our unfortunate reorganization of our training team that necessitated his departing our team. Art is certainly eligible for return employment.

It was my pleasure to supervise Art and my pleasure to work along side him in developing materials for our providers.

As you consider Art for your services, if you have a need to contact me, I can be reached at (972) 935-3691.

Sincerely,

Alexandra Mary Armstrong M.A., LPC., LCDC 🕏

Alexandra Mary Armstrong, MA., LPC., LCDC Senior Training Manager Centene Corporation 214-287-3961 (work cell) 972-935-3691 (personal cell) marmstrong@centene.com